
Peek of the Week 
The Orchard 

Week commencing— 06/05/2024 

Our afternoon learning 

Orchard had the amazing 
opportunity to explore a fire 
engine and speak a ‘safe 
stranger’, a fireman!  

  

In Science this week, the children 
have been exploring what 
humans need to survive. They 
organised the three main needs 
we need; air for breathing, food 
for eating and water for 
drinking.  

 

The children have been becoming 
superheroes by using their capes 
and masks during DT. They have 
been acting out what a hero 
does to help others around them. 

 

 In PSHRE, the children have 
been learning about ‘safe 
strangers’ and how they help us. 
The children were learning that 
these ‘safe strangers’ are okay to 
approach if they need help.  

Important Dates 

PLEASE can all children bring 
in spare clothing during hot 
weather. Orchard will be be-
ginning wet sensory play in 
the warmer weather.  

 

Thursday 16th May 

Apple class swimming 
Please remember swimming 

clothes, arm bands and vests 
(your preference) and towels. 

 

Friday 17th May 

Mental Health day: 
Wearing green  

 

Makaton sign:  

Half 

 

 

 

 

Star of the week 

Cherry class: Aayan / Plum class: Henderson / Apple class: Japjot 

Contact us: sen@prioryschool.com 01628 600300  

 


